
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Since 1984: Reconciling 
persons to God, 

families and society 
 

July 2023 

 
 

In Loving Memory ~ In Honor Of 
 

Family Upreach expresses gratitude for remembering 
loved ones and honoring those cherished with gifts. These 
remembrances allow souls to be taught how to transform 
destructive behaviors into positive ones through Jesus.  
 

Received from:   In loving memory of: 
M/M Buck Griffith  Teresa Krell 
M/M Bob Wachtel  Teresa Krell  

 Helen Horne    John Henry Pruitt   
M/M Trey Matthews  Barbara Matthews 
Wanda Nite   Charlotte Dover 
M/M Buck Griffith  Betty McKinley 
M/M Bob Wachtel  Betty McKinley  
M/M Buck Griffith  Lee McGuire, Jr. 
M/M Bob Wachtel  Lee McGuire, Jr.  
Jo Ann Knipp   John Henry Pruitt  

 

Reflections of New Orleans: National 
 

Thanks to the Church of Christ of Greater New Orleans, David & Jamie Green, and all their fellow workers for all 
did to bless others at the 49th National Jail-Prison Ministry Workshop, June 7-10. There were many highlights. 
Here are a few photos we think you might like . . .    

 

 

 

  

  

 

  
 

 

Jim Lucas What the Corpus Christi 
team does best 



           “Sense of Self” Video Wrap-Up 
 

Dr. Dale Underwood has completed his portion of the English Video Edition through  
our partnership with Harding University. Dr. Whit Jordan, Associate Professor there,  
is now completing our Spanish Edition. These tools will be valuable with the increasing  
number of jails and prisons now making tablets available. They will be a valuable asset  
to our friends at NewLife Behavior International (NLBI) in worldwide efforts among the  
Spanish-speaking population of the world. These ministries work well together in their  
separate ways to expand the use of this curriculum. While waiting for the final touches  
at Harding, Dr. Underwood is preparing a 6-8 lesson youth version of A Sense of Self  
to meet a specific need with minors in custody. In addition to his many other skills,  
Dale has been active in youth ministries and camps for 25 years. When completed,  
this will a useful tool in similar facilities everywhere.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Encouraging to he 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Family Upreach, Inc.  
3833 South Staples, Suite S-101, Corpus Christi, Texas 78411 

Dr. Dale Underwood, President     Dr. H. M. Motsinger, Founder, President Emeritus 
Board: Charles Barber, Jim Burrus, D.C. Chambers, Linda Crofton, Lynda Drum, Buck Griffith, Eric Jackson,  

Dave Olson, Jerry Stephenson, Barbara Tubbs, Craig Tucker, Dale Underwood, Gary Wyder  

 

Attention: Mature Donors 

Growing the NLBM  
Endowment Fund 

 

The Endowment Fund has not been in existence long 
but is already at the $50,000 mark. A “special” 
thanks is due those donating in the April Drive. This  

is our target time to GROW it  
annually and were able to add

 $10,000. We will announce an  
exact total in mid-July. Of  
course, gifts may be made at  
any time. Donors attracted to  
this effort desire their gifts last 
and preserve the future of this  

                                    ministry. Many other generous  
                                    friends help with immediate 
and short-term goals like when we need to buy 2,500 
more Bibles. Everyone plays a major role. Thank you 
for your loyalty, faithfulness, and friendship.   

 

Richard Reyes 
 

Last month, we told you about  
Recardo Reyes’ fulltime role  
as our bilingual minister. God  
is so good. He sent Recardo’s  
father, Richard, in a “2-for-1”  
deal! He is a joy to be around.  
He volunteered to help at the front desk. This is  
where our guests enter. Richard’s personality is 
a perfect match. in his spare time, he grades 
lessons, stuffs envelopes, and makes sure that 
his son stays awake.    

 

You can look at all the monthly 
newsletters at www.nlbm.org 

5oth National Jail-Prison 
Ministry Workshop 

 

Now that the 49th national event is history, attention turns to 
2024. You will find a brochure enclosed with this newsletter 
about it. The background details in this edition are priceless 
and may never be seen again. In fact, you will be receiving 
an updated brochure each month. As more details are nailed 
down, they will appear in the brochure over the next eleven 
months.  
 
There will be no excuse to not be fully informed and aware 
of what to expect on June 12-14, 2024. If you know of others 
that need this information, please be sure that we receive 
their names and addresses. We can also add them to our 
email list.   

“Managing My Anger” 
– New Edition 

 

The second printing 
of our “Managing 
My Anger” student 
workbook is hot off 
the press. We never 
say earthly things 
are perfect, but this 
has given us the 
opportunity to up-  

                                    date the content and 
correct a few errors without changing the 
grading key.   

 


